
 

 

PERSONNEL SERVICES        Policy 4121 
           
Employment 
 
Notice of Public Service Loan Forgiveness Program (PSLF) 
 
 
The District will provide all new employees, within ten (10) days of beginning service with the 
District, with current, accurate and complete information about their eligibility for public service 
loan forgiveness (PSLF).  This same information concerning eligibility for participation in the 
PSLF Program will be provided to all current employees who are employed by the District on 
June 30, 2017.   
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